
 

 

 

 Boone County Public Works 

 

5551 S Tom Bass Rd, Columbia MO  65201 

Phone (573) 449-8515, Fax (573) 875-1602 

 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Derin Campbell, Chief Engineer 

 

DATE: 9/1/2016  

 

EVENT: Low Water Crossing Closure -  Stone Drive 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Due to maintenance and safety concerns the low water crossing on Stone 

Drive at Silver Fork Creek will be closed until further notice. Barricades 

will be installed and in place by Friday, September 9th. Do not attempt to 

move the barricades or drive around them once they are in place. 

 

Motorists may utilize Silver Fork Hill Road as a detour to reach 

Dripping Springs Road. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact Boone County Resource Management at 573-886-4480. 


